Letter of Support Form – Administration

The applicants from your organization are interested in creating an interprofessional demonstration project team to foster the development of clinical models of spiritual care that can be tested in future research or practice to establish an evidence-base for spiritual care in clinical settings. 

Advancing Spiritual Care: Spiritual Health in Everyday Clinical Practice is a 3-year project funded by the Templeton Foundation that seeks to develop an inclusive, diverse, and multidisciplinary collaborative network of clinicians and chaplains to advance the field of spiritual care. Selected Demonstration Project teams will each receive $100,000 to complete demonstration projects, at their home institutions. These funds are intended to cover costs associated with the demonstration project, including any associated travel costs to attend meetings as outlined below. Each application must include a letter from an institutional administrator indicating your support for:

1) Their efforts in carrying out their proposed Demonstration Project
2) Their attendance and participation in the 3-day Program Training and Launch in Washington, DC in November 2022
3) Their monthly participation in a virtual Learning Collaborative and Mentoring
4) Their attendance and participation in the final 2-day Final Conference in Washington, DC in May 2024

Please return your letter of support on Institutional Letterhead to the applicants as soon as possible.


Following acceptance, the applicants will be expected to carry out their proposed Demonstration Project plan within a two-year period. In your letter of support, please speak to the applicants’ ability with regard to their leadership, experience in spiritual care, and ability to complete a Demonstration/QI project, in addition to how you will support them in their efforts to create a high-quality demonstration project in the field of interprofessional spiritual care.

